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Prayer Vigil and Celebration on December 31st 2022 in Lancaster Gate 

 

To welcome the new year, the North of Thames community will be hosting a Prayer Vigil and 

celebrations at Lancaster Gate, open to anyone who would like to join. 

 

When? From 10pm on December 31st 2022 to 12:30am on 1st of January 2023 

 

Where? At Lancaster Gate - 43 Lancaster Gate, London, W2 3NA 

 

For more information please contact: chris.lebas@ ffwpu,org,uk 

 

 

 


